
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

Spring term has come to an end for Eagle! It has been a whirlwind of learning, 

achievement and new experiences. Our students have been fantastic (as usual!) this 

term and our enterprise work has been a huge hit. We have delivered different sales 

and made good profits which will be going towards our Prom. Other areas of learning 

have been our work with NCS, always looking to be industrious and think creatively. 

Ore project has been a weekly occurrence with design and technology projects. 

Students turned themselves into literacy and numeracy detectives for World Book 

Week and we finished the term on our class trip to Broxsted Farm which allowed 

students to explore how a working farm operates, and the opportunity to see how 

food goes from farm to plate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Literacy and Communication (Personal learning targets)  

In our English lessons, Eagle students have completed two schemes of work, dealing 

with complaints and their formal speaking and listening presentations. In personal 

learning targets, students have started to progress onto their new targets and continue 

to apply their independent learning skills.  

 

 

          Eagle Class 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASDAN 

This term students have continued to work towards their ASDAN qualification Personal 

and Social Development for this academic year. In CA (Community Action) students 

have undertaken a letter writing campaign requesting more opportunities locally for 

work experience and asking the local MP to provide more affordable housing in, and 

around, Harlow. Eagle students have been (largely) enthusiastic litter pickers and 

gardeners and have undertaken lesson support in a selection of Lower School classes.  

       

     

 

 

Maths  

Eagle students have continued to work towards their Functional Skills Entry Levels in 

Maths, Having completely covered the syllabus (using numbers and the number 

system, common measures, shape and space, and handling information and data) 

we have begun our consolidation and revision work. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Bank holiday 21st May 

Wizeup workshop 24th May   

Bank Holiday 5th May  

Mental Health Awareness Day 12th May  

 

 

 

 

 

Work Experience  

It has been a busy work experience for Eagle this term. Students have attended 

Cineworld, and in class students have been working on their community ASDAN projects.   

 

 

 


